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The additional revenue for the City as a result of the revenue enforcement program for fiscal year 
2015 is $1,138,685. This is $1,061,315 or 48% below the Leading for Results target, having been 
negatively impacted by a new Oklahoma Tax Commission program and a boundary review 
reporting issue as discussed further in the report.  The costs for the revenue enforcement program 
were approximately $553,000 for FY 2015.  
 
The City Treasurer’s Office actively pursues revenue enforcement activities through internal 
staff efforts as well as third party auditors to further enforce sales, use and other tax compliance. 
The City began pursuing revenue compliance in 2001. Since that time, approximately $21.5 
million in additional revenue has been realized from program activities. The revenue compliance 
programs currently administered by the City Treasurer’s Office are as follows:  
 
Sales & Use Tax Compliance Leads  $304,179 in additional revenue for the City 
Each month Treasury staff reviews sales and use tax remittances to generate compliance leads 
for questionable and/or missing payments. Compliance leads are sent to the Oklahoma Tax 
Commission (OTC) for further review and collection efforts. This period 225 questionable or 
missing remittances were identified and sent to the OTC. The $304,179 represents payments that 
were received this period for leads previously submitted.   
 
A delinquent taxpayer program initiated by the OTC in 2012 has significantly reduced the City’s 
compliance leads and contributed to the program being below target for FY 2015.  In essence, 
delinquent taxes previously identified by the City are now being identified and collected by the 
OTC.  Since its inception, the amount of revenue collected through the OTC delinquent taxpayer 
program has continued to increase. Under this program, the OTC collected approximately $1.1 
million on behalf of Oklahoma City during FY 2015.  These additional revenues are not reflected 
in the total revenue for this report, since the reviews were not initiated by the City.    
 
Independent Audit Program  $145,453 in additional revenue for the City 
The independent audit program provides the City with the capability to perform sales and use tax 
audits in addition to those pursued by the OTC. All audits are conducted in accordance with 
OTC standards. Program results for the fiscal year are:  




